
EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS 

H O N O L U L U  

LINDA LINGLE 

G O V E R N O R  

December 1 1,2006 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the Pursuant 
to Act 178, Section 25, Session Laws of Hawaii 2005, Requiring the Department of Health to 
Prepare a Yearly Detailed Progress Report on the Status of the Healthy Hawaii Initiative and to 
Identify the Impact on Any Aspect of the Healthy Hawaii Initiative Success Due to the 
Reallocation of Funds from the Tobacco Settlement Fund to the Healthy Start Purchase of 
Service Contracts. In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also 
informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at www.hawaii.gov/health. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

4: The Honorable Rosalyn H. Baker 
Chair, Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 he Honorable David Y. Ige 
Chair, Senate Committee on Health 

http://www.hawaii.gov/health

